

Lodi District Grape Growers Association, Inc.

December 30, 2019

Dear Supporter,

In conjunction with the Lodi District Grape Growers Association (LDGGA) 67th Annual Dinner and Meeting on February 20, 2020, the LDGGA Scholarship Committee will be raising funds for the Jim Kissler Memorial Scholarship Fund.

Fundraising at the LDGGA Annual Meeting and Dinner serves as one of the primary funding sources for the scholarship program. Each year a raffle is held featuring a limited number of quality items. In addition to the raffle, a live auction of higher-value items will be held. As a contributor to the Jim Kissler Memorial Scholarship raffle or auction, you will be recognized during the Annual Meeting and in the LDGGA newsletter.

The Jim Kissler Memorial Scholarship is named after the late Jim Kissler, a UC Cooperative Extension Farm Advisor that was instrumental in shaping the Lodi area wine industry. The scholarship is awarded annually to local students pursuing a career in agriculture with an emphasis on viticulture, enology, agribusiness, agricultural engineering, or agriculture education. In 2019, over \$35,000 was awarded to deserving students.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please contact LDGGA at (209) 339-8246 or info@ldgga.org with any questions.

Sincerely,

Amy Blagg

Executive Director

anny Blagg

Lodi District Grape Growers Association

The Jim Kissler Memorial Scholarship Fund is a 501c3 Tax Exempt Organization. Tax ID: 32-0211511.